
The student community at Millersville University is of utmost importance. We   

value the physical, mental, and emotional health of all students, and take pride 

providing a safe and supportive learning environment. In order to accomplish this 

goal, we must conduct research to better understand our students’ needs,      

including food security, housing security, income, and overall wellbeing.  Given 

the results we plan to explore options for program development at Millersville  

University to best meet the needs of all our students.  

 

 

 

 
 

 

Please consider participating in our study. Your participation is voluntary. Total 

time to complete the survey is approximately 15 minutes. If you choose to          

participate please click the link:  

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/3NYH2R9  
 

As an appreciation of your time, a gift basket valued at $50 will be provided each 

month to a randomly selected student who completed the survey.  
 

If you have questions about the research, you may contact Dr. Jennifer Frank 

at Jennifer.frank@millersville.edu or 717-871-7180 or Dr. Karen Rice 

at karen.rice@millersville.edu or 717-871-5297.  Additionally, you can contact Dr. Rene 

Munoz at rene.munoz@millersville.edu or 717-871-4457 if you have questions regarding your 

rights as a participant.  


